
Dear Parents, 

  

 We have been offered the opportunity for some cycle training for Year 2 which will take 

place on 5th and 6th June.  

  

 This training is aimed at children who can have not yet learned to ride without stabilisers. 

  

 If your child has their own bike they should bring this, with the stabilisers removed, to learn 

on. If they do not have their own bike they can borrow one from the training providers.  

  

 The training will take place on the playground. Please do not sign up if your child can 

already ride.  

  

 There are 20 places available on the course. We understand that this means the possibility 

that some children who would like to take part will not be able to and this can be 

disappointing. Unfortunately schools can only book the specified number of places we are 

allocated.  

  

 Cycle Confident who run the training offer (limited availability) out of school hours free 

training which you may wish/be able to book if we are oversubscribed.  

  

 If you would like to book a place for your child please click on the link that will be sent out 

tomorrow at 6pm.  

  

  

  

 


